
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Reminder - ACLC Prayer Breakfast this Saturday 
 
Julia Okamoto 
October 3, 2022 
 

  

Dear BFC brothers and sisters, 

 

This Saturday is going to be the ACLC Prayer Breakfast with our very own 

Pastor Justin as our speaker. 

 

We have quite a number of attendees already so if you are planning to come 

and/or plan to invite a guest, please RSVP by Wednesday 10/5/22 so we can 



 

 

 

make sure we have enough seats and food.  

 

Contact Julia Okamoto at juliokamoto@ yahoo,com or text. 

 

The breakfast will take place from 9am-12pm at Belvedere. 

 

Thank you so much. 

 

Sincerely, 

Julia Okamoto  

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

Be sure to visit our website for more information and other valuable resources. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are receiving this email because you are member of Belvedere Family Community or you have 

shown interest in our activities. 

 

Our mailing address is: 

Belvedere Family Church 

723 S. Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY 10591 

 

  

  

 
 


